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Term 2 Week 8                                      22nd June, 2018 

This Week is Refugee 
Week 
Refugee Week is about 
celebrating the diversity 
within our country as we 
listen to the experiences 
and stories of refugees. It 
is an opportunity for us to develop a better 
understanding of different communities and to assist 
with the successful integration of refugees in 
Australia. We pray that the refugees may live in 
peace, and continue to make valuable contributions 
to Australia.   
 

Compassionate God, 
No one is a stranger to you 
and no one is ever far from your loving care. 
Watch over those who are separated 
from their loved ones and homeland; 
those who fear persecution 
and hope for a better life in our community. 
May we reach out in welcome 
to all those who arrive as refugees, 
embracing one another so that 
together your hope, O God 
will be our future. 
We make this prayer 
through Christ our Lord. 
Amen 
(Ref: Australian Catholic Bishops Conference) 

 
The Sacrament of 
Confirmation  
We pray for our Year 5 students 
who will receive the Sacrament 
of Confirmation next Thursday 
or Friday evening. We continue 
to offer them our support as they 
become fully initiated members of the Catholic 
Church.   
 

ñI have told you this while I am still with you. The 
Helper, the Holy Spirit, whom the Father will send in 
my name, will teach you everything and make you 
remember all that I have told you.ò 
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Grandparents Mass ï Thursday 2nd August 
To acknowledge the importance of our grandparents 
and to show our appreciation for their love, care and 
endless assistance we would like to invite all our 
grandparents to a special óGrandparents Massô. This 
Mass will be celebrated on Thursday 2nd August at 
10.15am followed by morning tea. 
For catering purposes please complete the slip 
attached to this newsletter and return it to the school 
or email the school with number attending. 
Photos ï as part of our Mass celebration we would 
like to include photos of grandparents with their 
grandchildren. If you have photos you would like 
included in the Mass, please email the photos, with 
your family name included, to 
ebryant@parra.catholic.edu.au by Thursday, 26th 
July. 
 
Farewell 
Last week we farewelled Mrs Zarb who has now 
gone on Maternity Leave. 
 
We welcome back Mrs Griscti who will take Mrs 
Zarbôs place with Literacy Support On Mondays and 
Miss Scottôs (KS) Co-Ordinator release day each 
fortnight. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - -" - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
I/We éééééééééééé will be attending the óGrandparents Massô and the morning tea on 
Thursday 2nd August. 
 
Total number of adults attending éééééé. 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Baulkham Hills Youth 
This coming week, for youth in the Parish of 
Baulkham Hills. 
Hey All! We've just wrapped up youth groups for the 
term, and have had a great time exploring different 
issues surrounding identity, relationship with God, 
and personal prayer! We look forward to seeing you 
next term as we break open some new themes!  
Youth Groups will be on break for the next couple of 
weeks, but check the bulletin in the coming weeks, 
for some holiday events for various age groups! 
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to 
call the youth minister Paul Fam on 0407 773 174, or 
send an email through to 
youth@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
A reminder to all parents to book in for Parent/
Teacher interviews for Kindergarten to year 6 which 
will take place in Week 10 (week beginning July 
2nd). 
The process for booking a parent/teacher interview is 
outlined below: 
¶Please go to: 
  www.schoolinterviews.com.au 
¶Enter school event code: 3mhyc 
¶Enter your details: Full Name, Email Address, 
Childôs name and surname. 
(this is the only information required for your child).  

Assembly 
Parents are invited to the Principal and Citizenship 
Award Assembly which will be held on Tuesday, 
26th June at 2.30pm in the church. 
Athletics medals for age champions and runners up 
will be presented at this assembly.  
  
Social Skills 

 
School Fees 
Families should have received their school fee 
second instalment which were due on 6th June, 
2018. Please finalise payment as soon as possible. 
We appreciate your prompt assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Parish News 
OLOL Pastoral Group Initiative  
Jesuit Refugee Service - Donations 
As an initiative of the Pastoral Group 
of Our Lady of Lourdes, we are 
collecting toiletries, sanitary pads, 
nappies and other items that may be 
useful to those who have come as 
refugees and asylum seekers, to make 
their home in Australia.  We ask that you put one or 
two personal items in your shopping trolley that can 
be donated to those less fortunate in our community. 
You may prefer to put a couple of items together to 
make a small Pamper Pack. 
There is a box at the back of the church and the 
goods collected will be donated to the Jesuit Refugee 
Service Parramatta. 
Your small acts of generosity will be very much 
appreciated by those who need our support at this 
time. 
For more information on this Social Justice Service 
see the website: www.jrs.org.au  

A 
The student has extensive knowledge and understanding of the content and can readily apply this 
knowledge. In addition, the student has achieved a very high level of competence in the processes and 
skills and can apply these skills to new situations. 

B 
The student has a thorough knowledge and understanding of the content and a high level of 
competence in the processes and skills. In addition, the student is able to apply this knowledge and 
skills in most situations. 

C 
The student has a sound knowledge and understanding of the main areas of content and has achieved 
an adequate level of competence in the processes and skills.  

D 
The student has a basic knowledge and understanding of the content and has achieved a limited level 
of competence in the processes and skills. 

E 
The student has an elementary knowledge and understanding in few areas of the content and has 
achieved very limited competence in some of the processes and skills. 

Responsibility through play -  
Peaceful playground people 

 
§ Being a good winner 
§ Being a good loser 
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SCHOOL EVENTS  

June 
Tues 26th 

 
2.30pm Principal & Citizenship 
Awards  

Wed 27th Year 4 Excursion Barracks Hyde Park 

Thurs 28th 7.00pm Confirmation  

Fri 29th 7.00pm Confirmation  

July 
Mon 2nd 

 
Parent/Teacher Interview Week 

Thurs 5th Kindergarten Fairytale Day 
9.30am Parish Mass Year 1 
Peer Support Training Year 6 

Fri 6th Peer Support Training Year 6 
Term Two concludes 

Mon 23rd Term 3 commences 

Mon 30th 7.30pm Reconciliation Meeting -  
Open Learning Area 

Staff Development Day  
 

Term 3 Week 4ñFriday, 17th August is a 
Religious Education professional learning 
day for the staff and the school will be 

closed.  There is no supervision for 
children on this day.  

Please organise alternative care 
arrangements for this day.  

 

OLOL Social Club  - Thank you! 

Extra Curricular Activities 
 

NSWCPSCCC Cross Country 
Congratulations to the students who attended the 
NSWCPSCCC Cross Country Carnival last Friday 
15th June. You did an excellent job making it through 
to this level and we are very proud of your 
achievements. 
A special mention to Joshua 
Cetinic (10 years boys) and 
Antonia Baranowski (11 
years girls) who both placed 
second in their events on the 
day. They will both 
compete at the NSWPSSA 
Cross Country 
Championships on Friday 
27th July. 
 
Basketball Clinics Years  
3-6 
Last Friday 15th June, Hills Basketball came to visit 
OLOL. They ran 30 minute clinics with children 
from years 3-6. All children had an excellent time in 
the sunshine shooting hoops and learning new ball 
skills.  
 



 

Religious Education in Year One 
 

Year One recently began a new unit titled, Stories of 
Jesus.  
In this unit we will have the opportunity to explore and 
celebrate  the stories of  Jesus. The students will 
identify ways in which they can respond to the love of  
Jesus.     
The students discovered that the Bible is divided into 
two sections, the Old Testament and the New 
Testament. In the New Testament we found that some 
stories are about Jesus and others are told about Jesus. 
We call these stories told by  Jesus, parables and they 
contain a message that helps us live our lives and follow 
His example.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The Good 
Samaritan 

The Prodigal Son 

The  
Lost Sheep 






